
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6th June 2025 
ECo/SSn 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The school production this year is The Sound of Music: Youth Edition. Set in the hills of 
1938 Austria, The Sound of Music: Youth Edition tells the heartwarming story of Maria, a 
spirited young woman who leaves the Abbey to become governess to the seven children 
of the widowed Captain von Trapp. With kindness, imagination and the joy of music, Maria 
transforms the strict household, winning the hearts of the children – and eventually the 
Captain himself. 
 
As Maria and the Captain discover love and rebuild their family, they are faced with difficult 
choices in a time of growing unrest. Together, they summon the courage to follow their 
hearts and protect what matters most. 
 
Filled with beloved songs like “Do-Re-Mi”, “Edelweiss,” and “Climb Every Mountain,” this 
special youth adaptation celebrates the power of music, family, and staying true to one’s 
values.  
 
There will be two performances; Wednesday 9th July and Thursday 10th July, starting at 
7.00pm. Tickets are available on SCOPAY – once paid for these will be delivered to your 
child to bring home. Alternatively, you will be able to buy tickets on the door. Adult tickets 
are £5.00 each and child/concessions £3.00.  
 
For this year’s production we have a double cast, with two people cast in most of the main 
roles. They will alternate performances, so if you are intending to come to see a particular 
pupil, please check which night they will be performing to avoid any disappointment. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 
Miss E Cox 
Head of Performing Arts 
 
 

 

 


